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Notice of Meeting to the Nobility                                                                                                          
You are hereby notified of the following meeting at

Mizpah Shrine                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             to be held at                                                                                                                                               
1015 Memorial Way., Fort Wayne, Indiana    

BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS:  9:00 am - 4:00 pm (Monday - Thursday)    

Fraternally: Jerry W. Freewalt, Potentate Attest: Ellis Ryan, MSA, PP Recorder
The purpose of these meetings is to act on any business as may come before it.                                  

Your presence is requested

Wednesday, October 5, 2016                                                    
Dinner 6:15pm                Meeting 7:00pm                                                                               

Wednesday November 2, 2016                                                   
Dinner 6:15pm                Meeting 7:00pm        

REPRESENTATIVE TO THE                               
IMPERIAL COUNCIL:
Jerry Freewalt, Potentate

Hal Harting, Chief Rabban
Dennis DeWitt, Assistant Rabban                                         

William Leedy, High Priest & Prophet

FINANCE COMMITTEE:
 Robert Boylan (16)                                      

Duane Targgart, PP (17)                                                                 
Owen Wade (18)                                                    

Kenneth Lundquist (19)
Rick Stirratt (20)

     TRUSTEES:
William Auer (16)                                                                                                                                          
Carl Brown (17)                                                  
Ed Leamon (18)                                                                  

MIZPAH SHRINE DIVAN:
Jerry Freewalt, Potentate                                         

Hal Harting, Chief Rabban
Dennis DeWitt, Assistant Rabban                                          

William Leedy, High Priest & Prophet                          
Rudolph Mahara, 33º, Oriental Guide

Christopher Sanders, Treasurer
Ellis Ryan, MSA, PP, Recorder

LEGAL COUNSEL:
Philip H. Larmore

Admission to a Shriners Burn Hospital 
is essentially the same as to a Shriners 
Hospital for Children. Here, however, 
it must be stressed that timing may be 
of utmost importance. The final out-
come of a burn case may be greatly 
dependent upon the type of treatment                                                                                     
and the speed with which it can be started.  
Therefore in emergency, the Chief Surgeon                                                                    
has the authority to admit the patient, 
having the application completed at 
a later date.  If  then you know of an                                                                        
emergency burn case, immediately call                                                                         
the Shine Ambassador in the area.  Let’s                                                                           
not miss a chance to put out a helping 
hand. Be a true Shriner!

PROCEDURE FOR ADMISSION                           
TO A SHRINERS BURN HOSPITAL

Chief of Staff: Jeffrey Ackman, MD             
Hospital Administrator: Mark Niederpruem

2211 North Oak Park Ave., Chicago, IL 
60635 Phone: 773-622-5400

SHRINERS HOSPITALS FOR CHILDREN:                                                                   
ORTHOPAEDIC - CHICAGO

BURN HOSPITAL  - CINCINNATI
3229 Burnet Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45229  

Phone:513-872-6000
Mark Shugarman, Administrator                

        Dr. Petra Warner Chief of Staff
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The Allah Bi
Vol 16, Issue 10/11                                              

Published Monthly w/ seasonal exceptions                                                                                                         
Publication of Mizpah Shrine                                                      

1015 Memorial Way                                                           
Fort Wayne, IN 46805                                                              
Phone: 260-426-4543

Fax: 260-426-4544                                                                                 
www.mizpahshrine.com

recorder@mizpahshrine.com                                                                                                                                              

Look for the Mizpah Advertisers in the Allah Bi!                           
Please take the time to THANK these sponsors                                    

and support these Shriner Businesses!!

December 2016
Dec 2   Shrine Election 7pm                                        
Dec 3  Yoshi Christmas Party                                                      
Dec 9   Circus Christmas Party                                           
Dec 10  Nile Cookie Walk                                        
Dec 14  Nile Stated Session 7pm                                                                                     
Dec 25 Christmas Day                                                                 
Dec 26 Christmas Holiday/office closed                                
Dec 31 New Years Eve                    

Special Thanks to Moring Flowers for the                          
decorations in the Mizpah Shrine front entry
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It’s not TOO EARLY to start 
planning for Holiday Parties                                  
- send in your requests for 
the Divan to attend your 

events so that they can plan 
to attend as many as possible                             

this year.  Thank you for 
your help in keeping the                     

calendars organized! 
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Potentate’s Message

NOBLES:
September was a very busy month.  
                                                                                              
•	 GLSA was held in Indianapolis with the Parade 
to be in Zionsville, Indiana.  Several Units and Clubs 
from various Temples arrived to take part of in all the 
activities.  However, due to the weather the Parade was 
rained out.  
•	 The Sportsmen’s Raffle was held on September 
17th and was a huge success.  Thanks to Steve Cowan 
and his crew.
•	 The 1st Chili Cook-Off was held on September 
24th at the Horse Grounds and was attended by many 
who really enjoy cooking and eating the Chili.  Thank 
You!
•	 Lastly the Fish Fry are getting bigger and 
better.  There are two left for this year (October and 
November).  If elected, Hal Harting has indicated that 
he will have continue the Fish/Tenderloin Fries.  It has 
been a wonderful way for our Nobles and Friends to 
be together.  And it gives all Nobles a chance to bring 
and promote friends to the Temple and thus they may 
become Shriners.
                                                                                                        
I will do my best to keep everyone updated on the 
events that will take place before the end of the year, 
through the Allah-Bi, postcards to the Units/Clubs 
President and/or Secretaries and by a Phone Blast.  You 
can help, contact your Nobles friends asking them to 
attend a meeting or a social event.  There will not be an 
Allah-Bi in November.
                                                                                                      
By the time you read this article we will have elected 
a new Recorder to finish out 2016.  Congratulations 
to the new Recorder.  Of course there will be another 
election in December for the 2017 Divan.  

In another article in this Allah-Bi you will notice we 
have had a change in our Temple Office Staff.  Good 
Luck Karen in your new venture.  I want to be the first 
Noble of Mizpah to say “We are sad to see you leave, 
your service to the Children of the Shrine and the     
Mizpah Shrine have not gone unnoticed.”  
Nobles stop in and welcome the new Recorder and 
new Staff member.
                                                                                                     
UPCOMING EVENTS:
1.	 October 1, 2016 – Mini Clinic at Parkview 
Hospital on Dupont Road 1-3 pm
2.	 October 5, 2016 – Mizpah Stated Meeting  
(dinner @ 6:15 pm meeting 7:00 pm)
3.	 October 15, 2016–Potentate’s Appreciation 
Party is to be held at Bill & Laura Auer’s barn located 
at Keiser Road, Columbia City.  It is an event spon-
sored by the Potentate of Mizpah with no cost to the 
Shriner.  A band/dancing, food and beverages will be 
furnished.  Come and enjoy the fun.  Casual attire is 
requested. 7:00 pm
4.	 October 26, 2016 – The plans for an Angola  
Indiana bus trip has been cancelled.  Thanks to every-
one who showed an interest in this trip.
5.	 October 28, 2016 – Mizpah Fish Fry at the 
Temple beginning at 5:30 pm for drinks and social 
time, with dinner serving to beginning at 6:00 pm.  
Come enjoy the Fish and Tenderloin dinner being                                                                                     
served.  Nobles, Ladies, Friends and Children                
welcome.
                                                                                                           
With the election for a new Recorder, I feel it is                     
necessary to mention a few facts to the Nobility.   You 
might not have been aware that Past Potentate Ellis 
Ryan MSA, has assisted the past Recorder and the 
Divan since January 2016.  A THANK YOU seems so 
little for so much service and assistance.
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§ 325.11  Election Regulations                                                                                                                     

(c) Violation.  For any violation of (a) of (b), the Imperial Potentate may suspend any offending 
Noble, and he may declare the election of the officers void and order a new election

(b) Expenditures Prohibited. The expenditure of money for gifts, favors, or entertainment on behalf 
of a candidate for elected office is prohibited.

(a)  Electioneering.  A candidate for an elected office in a Shrine temple may print, publish and            
circulate during the year he is seeking the elected office, a resume consisting of his educational                
background, his vocational history, and his Masonic and Shrine record.  Except as provided in the      
prior sentence, the printing, publication, circulating or distribution of resolutions, letters, telegrams, 
tickets, email or other devices, by a unit, club, Noble, or group of Nobles, suggesting, recommending, 
opposing, or containing the names of proposed candidates for office in the temple is prohibited.                       

2016 DUES CARD  REQUIRED FOR ADMITTANCE

At this meeting, officers for the coming year will be elected and such other business                
transacted as is proper and which usually comes before the annual meeting.  The Imperial 
Council By-Laws require every Temple to Quote the following Imperial Council By-Laws.  

 PLEASE WEAR YOUR FEZ.                                                                                                                     
As required by the By-Laws of the Imperial Council of our Order, Notice is hereby tendered 
to the Membership of Mizpah Temple that the regular annual session of the Temple will be 
held in Mizpah Shrine Center, Fort Wayne, Indiana on Friday, December 2, 2016 at 7:00pm. 

Friday, December 2, 2016                                                       
7:00 pm                                                                                    

Officers * Finance Committee * Trustees                           
Representatives to the Imperial Council

Mizpah Shrine ELECTION       

“Leadership Committee”
 Ill. John Hall PP, Chairman      

574-268-7830 
Ill, Mike Hardiek PP

Phil Wade
Dave Bowman
Justin Whaley

Looking for men to step up and move Mizpah 
forward into the future.  If you feel you have the 
qualifications necessary to fill an office, please 
call John Hall, PP to discuss how you can be an 
asset to Mizpah and the future of the Greatest 
Philanthropy in the World.  Mizpah Needs You!
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Unit / Club News
Dear Bagpipe Fans,
With parade cancellations, etcetera, we have not been 
as busy as usual.  We did have a GREAT showing 
at the Fly-in.  Theresa Wade took some outstanding 
group pictures for us after the performance.

Things are slowing down since school started.  We 
were graced with a beginning piper (Bob Vernon).  
He has been intensely practicing and making head-
way.  It is good to have new life for the band.

Greg and Dick have kept us going and have even  
added some new songs (“Castle Dangerous” and 
“Wearing of the Green”).  Greg also loves to go 
through the patriotic songs and the “Military Med-
ley”. 

Scott seems to be doing much better after his                           
operations and we are glad to have him back.  He is 
planning to participate in the GLSA festivities.  Brad 
is still doing outstanding on the snare drum (as well 
as being an active Shrine clown, he has now joined 
the Grill Masters).  I sometimes wonder where he 
gets all the energy.  Bobby is diligent in his effort 
to learn the tunes and can be counted on to be at the 
practices. Goose is showing up at more practices 
and events now that he is secure in his marriage and 
job.  Mark is often in attendance with a smile and a                                   
positive attitude.

Well, enough for now.  Remember, if you want to 
join us and share in the camaraderie, we give lessons 
on the pipes and we are always looking for drum-
mers.  Just talk to any of the members or show up on 
Wednesday night around 7:00 pm.

Joe Jenckes 
Bard

Bagpipers
True Airspeed:Are You a Pilot??  Are You A Mizpah 
Shriner?? -“BOTH” - ThenYOU are NEEDED in the 
Flying Shriners  -  Mizpah Wing!!Yes!!  We are Active.
Pleasecontact us.
                                                                                                      
We Meet at The Shrine Center of Mishap for Lunch 
at 12:00 Noon on the 2nd Wednesday of the month.  
Then retire to a private room for a short meeting, 
Hanger Flying and playing cards.
                                                                                                           
New Projects
While Parading across N.E. Indiana promoting                       
Masonry and The Shrine we are passing out candy 
and greeting many people. The Flying Shriners –                                                                                        
Mizpah Wing has a new project using Bags that have 
our Flying Wing Logo embroidered across them.  The 
Bags are 14 inches high by 15 inches wide and made 
of canvas. The Logos may be seen and easily read by 
parade viewers.  Sample bags have been embroidered 
used in parades.  We are having an additional 18 bags 
embroidered at a cost of $15. each.  When we are                                                          
afforded the opportunity we will present a Bag, filled 
with $8. Worth of candy and/or Prizes along with 
Masonic and Shrine information, to the PARENT of 
a Child in a Wheelchair and/or with disabilities. (WE 
ALSO PHOTOGRAPH THIS DELIVERY) With  
thousands of viewers in many parades we have 50 to 
150 viewers watching this delivery.  (a white rabbit)  
Thank You for Your Donations Nobles !!
                                                                                                  
Summer Parades–Watch Your E-Mail for the Parades 
that Our Unit will be attending.  PARADE BANNERS 
ARE HERE and being used!!
The Flying Shriners donated IN THE MEMORY Nor-
man Richard Munk to the 100 Million Club.
Please attend the meetings and help with the projects.  
We Need You!!
Missing Members   We have a few missing members 
and we need your contact information. Please contact 
us at lanerealty@hughes.net  and/or (260) 908-4899   
--  P.O. Box 367, Butler, IN 46721
David L. Lane, President

Flying Shriners
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Unit / Club News
Dear Smile Buddies,

Only GLSA and one mini-clinic before the next 
article.  Well it is that time of year when things start 
winding down.  We did have an outstanding show 
of clowns for the Fly-in.  Scotty, Smiley, Sambo and 
Patches were there with smiles and balloons.  Sambo 
even started a new act with his puppet.

So far, Patches is the only clown that is committing to 
go to GLSA.  We are hoping that he will bring us up to 
date when he gets back.

It was decided at the August meeting to go with the 
larger Clown tile for the entryway at the Shrine.  It 
was suggested that we should go with a clown group 
picture, but since it is so hard to get everyone together 
for one (and we didn’t want to leave anyone out, we 
decided to use the old Mizpah Clown Logo (Woodie) 
and label it as “Mizpah Clowns”.  

We have now updated our by laws so that the                                   
president, vice president, treasurer or secretary can 
run the monthly business meeting.  In line with this, 
Smiley is our new vice president.

As always, we are looking for a few good men to              
become a clown and make others smile.

Until next article, Smile and “bump a nose”.
	
Joe “Lucky Lewey” Jenckes

Clowns

The Class Directors finest musicians traveled to Wa-
bash for their Fall Festival Parade.  The Parade was 
cancelled due to RAIN.   Rain – Rain –go away!!  Our 
Musicians need to PLAY!!  
                                                                                                         
September 18th – at The Garrett American Legion 
Post--  Were You at The Summer Picnic ?? Did You 
buy a White Elephant??   Yes, a couple of outstanding 
members were selling again.  Last time it was Onions 
– They sold a lot of those onions too!! If they combine 
these two fund raisers – will they be selling a TRUNK 
FULL OF ONIONS?  -Okay  --call me if you didn’t 
get it??
                                                                                                      
We need more members and drummers --  Get on 
Board and be ready for next Years Parades.
Fred Diehl, Director

Class Directors

The month of October brings the end of Summer ac-
tivities for the VETTE CLUB, as we look forward to 
the final parade, of the season, the Calithumpian at De-
catur.  This will be the 4th appearance of the VETTE 
CLUB in this parade and is one that is looked forward 
to by the club members and is one of the  
 larger and well attended parades that we participate in. 

This was the first year that the VETTE CLUB                         
participated in the MIZPAH CAR CLUB SHOW in 
July and thoroughly enjoyed the day spent at Lawton 
Park.  The CAR CLUB is to be congratulated on an 
excellent show  with well over two hundred  cars on 
display.  Judging from comments of our members, the 
VETTE CLUB will  include this in their schedule for 
another year.

The VETTE CLUB will hold their annual Christmas 
Party on Wed. December 14th at Hall’s  Guest House.  
This will see the installation of Club Officers  that were 
elected  at the November meeting for the 2017 year.

As late Fall and Winter approach, it brings to close   
another great year for the VETTE CLUB.   We                    
continued to add new members and events during the 
2016 year, however it’s a bit of a time of sadness
also, as we realize it is time to put the Corvettes up for 
another year and start planning for 2017

 Until next time,

Dee Byerly, President

Mizpah Vettes
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Nobles

The LOH will participate in the Veterans Day parade 
in Fort Wayne on Nov. 5 Staging at 10:00 at State and 
Parnell Street, parade starts at 11:00

The LOH installation Banquet will be Saturday Dec 3, 
2016 time, location, and menu to be determined

Our member Ron Buskirk was elected 1st LT                         
Commander of the LOH GLSA at their last meeting, we 
congratulate Ron

The LOH welcomes new member Kenneth Ward into 
the Unit, Kenny is from Grant county, he is the Mar-
ion VA Hospital Service coordinator and DAV state                  
transportation coordinator

I apologize to Wayne Ithier Past Commander of the 
Legion of Honor for not acknowledging that Mr. Ithier 
was Shriner of the month for the month of May, we 
congratulate Wayne

How the number of active duty U.S. Military personnel 
have fluctuated in the last 60 years
                                                                                                            
In 1954                                                                                   
Army 1,400,000
Navy 725,000
Marine 225,000
Air Force 950,000
In 1968                                                                                       
Army 1,500,000
Navy 775,000
Marine 310,000
Air force 905,000
In 1986 Army 780,000
Navy 580,000
Marine 200,000
Air Force 600,000
In 2014                                                                                     
Army 515,000
Navy320,000
Marine 200,000
Air Force 325,000

About .04 percent of the nation’s population is active 
military personnel
About 7.3 percent of all living Americans have 
served in the military at some point in their lives
About 1.4 percent of all female Americans have 
served
About 13.4 percent of all male Americans have 
served

Navy Fact

In the heyday of sailing ships all war ships had iron 
cannons. Those cannons fired iron cannons balls. 
It was necessary to keep a good supply near the                   
cannons. But how to prevent them from rolling about 
the deck. The best storage method devised was a 
square based pyramid with one ball on top resting 
on 4 resting on resting on 16. Thus, a supply of 30                 
cannons balls could be stocked in a small area right 
next to the cannon. There was only one problem…… 
how to prevent the bottom layer from rolling out 
from under the others. The solution a metal plate 
called a monkey with 16 round indentations. But if 
the plate was iron, theironballs would quickly rust to 
it. The solution to the rusting problem was to make 
“Brass Monkeys” A few landlubbers realized that 
brass contracts much faster that steel when chilled. 
Consequently, when the temperature dropped too far, 
the brass indentations would shrink so much the iron 
cannon balls would come right off the monkey. Thus 
it was quite literally, “cold enough to freeze the balls 
off a brass monkey”

2nd Lt. Commander 
Roger Beck 

Unit / Club News
Legion of Honor
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Greetings Nobles,
From the Hospital Unit, we want to wish all of our 
nobles, families and friends a Happy Thanksgiving!  

As we all pause to give thanks this Thanksgiving, we 
cannot say thank you enough to each and every noble 
for what you do in supporting our Shriner kids.  Be-
ing a Shriner, and all that goes with it, means so much 
to the children of our Shriners Hospitals.  There are 
so many, many examples of the reasons to say thanks 
to you.  Even if you can’t get around well, you are 
and  always have been a part of giving “Love to the                    
Rescue.”   Yes, nobles, deep in your heart, you are a 
part.  

Our Shriner kids say thank you…… Look at the                                                                           
pictures you see.  Look at their eyes.  Look at their 
beautiful and joyful bodies.  With every bit of their 
spirit, they say thank you… more than a thousand 
words could say…….

Wouldn’t it be great if we could say that all of our 
nobles have made a visit to a Shriners Hospital????   
Our van drivers travel to Chicago and Cincinnati                       
hospitals regularly.  You can ride along.  Let us know.  
We’ll help you. 

Remember, we always need more drivers.  Contact  
one of our Mizpah van schedulers listed in the Allah 
Bi.  You might be surprised at the options you have to 
help out.

On October 13, for the first time, Mizpah will be a part 
of the Service Fair at the Annual Conference on Youth 
at the Allen County War Memorial Coliseum. This 
conference is sponsored by “Great Kids Make Great 
Communities” and the Allen Superior Court, Family 
Relations Division.    We hope to provide information 
about Shriners Hospitals to the over 800 youth and 
family serving professionals who attend from northeast 
Indiana.  Imagine how many children and families they 
have influence. Please pray for our success.  

Remember to get the message out in every way you                                                                                
can.  Shriners Hospitals for Children provide care  
beyond cost and are committed to providing the 
best care for the children of its specialty areas of                               
orthopaedics, burn care, spinal cord injury, and cleft  
lip and palate, regardless of a family’s ability to pay.

Upcoming dates:
Oct. 1 – Hospital screening clinic.1 – 3pm,                   
Parkview Hospital, North Campus
Oct. 13 – Conference on Youth
Oct. 16 – Hospital Unit Meeting 
Oct. 19 – Van Driver Appreciation Dinner
Nov. 16 – Hospital Unit Meeting

Fraternally,
Doug Brouwer, Hospital Unit Secretary

Unit / Club News
Hospital Unit

Greetings From Kos. Co. Shrine

Many thanks goes out to Noble Bill Beatty and crew for another successful Fair Parking Program along with a 
"Tip of the Fez" to Noble Jay Shively and crew for an outstanding effort in our annual golf outing.

October 15 & 16 brings our annual Turkey Shoot at Beeson's Gun Range, Atwood, Indiana.  Starts at 10:00 am 
to 4:00 pm.  Shells provided. prizes of hams, turkeys and meat packages along with a special kid shoot.
There will be "pie shoots" and a silent auction.  Don't have a shotgun, well, come on out anyway and we will 
provide one.   This has grown to be a great event  enjoyed by the entire family.  Questions, call Noble Don 
Smith at 574-269-9865.

Club elections will be November 9th.

Get your candidates in for the Temple's Ceremonial, November 5

Remember what the Judge Said.
Grasshopper 

Kosciusko Co SC
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Illustrious Sir Jerry Freewalt                                   
and his Lady Sherri invite all                             
Nobles and their ladies to a 
MEMBERSHIP APPRECIATION 
party at the Auer Manor on                                                        

Saturday October 15th.                           
Join your friends for a                        

Sweetest Day Dance with                      
music and food - beginning                                
at 6pm.  A fun evening is                                                  

promised for all.  This is a thank 
you to all Nobles and their                        

ladies for all their hard work for 
the year - no cost to attend.  
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100 Million Club                  
July/August 2016

Mizpah Bagpipers			   In Memory of David Frazier
Etna Acres Golf Club			   In Honor of the Children
E Bill & Elizabeth Aeschliman	 In Honor of the Children
Barbara N Porter			   In Memory of John Cress
Mizpah Flying Shriners		  In Memory of John Cress
Blackford Co SC & Express		  In Honor of Terry Smith
Blackford Co SC & Express		  In Memory of Tom Brown
Great Lakes Shrine Association	 In Memory of Ginny Schuler
Esther Donahue			   In Memory of Martin Donahue
Deborah Loudenslager		  In Memory of N Richard Munk, MSA
Phyllis Roop				    In Memory of N Richard Munk, MSA
Stan & Mary Willmert		  In Memory of N Richard Munk, MSA
Wayne Bentz, MSA, PP		  In Memory of H. Dale Rollins
Bob McCaslin				   In Honor of Ron & Betty Harruff
Mizpah Horse Patrol			   In Memory of H. Dale Rollins

Donor Name				    In Memory/Honor of

Jack E Carpenter		  86	          44
Nelson L Eckelbarger		 79	          40
Strother Gene Maddox	 91	          33
James R Mossburg		  76	          38
N. Richard Munk MSA	 98	          45
Jerry L Purdy			   81	          30
H Dale Rollins		  96	          61
John W Westergaard		  85	          34

Black Camel - July / August  2016
Noble	  		  Age	     Yrs of 		
					         SvcIf I should die and leave you here a while, 

be not like others sore undone, 
who keep long vigil by the silent dust. 
For my sake turn again to life and smile, 
nerving thy heart and trembling hand to do 
something to comfort other hearts than thine.
Complete these dear unfinished tasks of mine 
and I perchance may therein comfort you.                                                                                                                              	
								      
Mary Lee Hall
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Mizpah Shrine 
PETITION FOR INITIATION AND MEMBERSHIP

1015 Memorial Way
Fort Wayne, IN 46805

(260) 426-4543
recorder@mizpahshrine.com           www.mizpahshrine.com

Name_______________________  ______________________   _________       Date___________________
                   Last                                                                                 First                        MI 
Residence Address____________________________________________________________________
City________________________________________  St ______________   Zip __________________
Mailing Address (if different than Residence)_______________________________________________
City_______________________________________    St ______________   Zip___________________
Home Phone (_____) ____________________  Work Phone (____) ____________________
Cell Phone (____) _______________________  Email ___________________________________
Date of Birth____________________________ Birthplace________________________________
Occupation _____________________________ Lady’s Name _____________________________
Hobbies_________________________________________________________________________

To the Illustrious Potentate, Officers, and Members of Mizpah Shriners of Fort Wayne, Indiana: I, the undersigned,   
hereby declare that I am a Master Mason in Good Standing of ______________________Lodge#___________________ 
of ____________________________(city and State)
I further represent that I have never applied for said order, nor have I, to the best of my knowledge, been rejected by any 
other Shrine oasis.  If I be found worthy and my request granted, I promise to conform to all the ceremonies, engagements, 
constitution, regulations and edicts of the Imperial Council together with those of Mizpah Shriners.
                  
                       ______________________________________________________________  ___________________
                                                                                                       signature                               date

Recommended and Vouched for on the Honor of:
First Sponsor_______________________________________  Dues Card # _______________
Second Sponsor____________________________________    Dues Card # _______________

Ceremonial & Initiation Fee: 
Spring Ceremonial      $250  *includes 2016 dues          Additional $75 for Jeweled Fez
Fall Ceremonial           $250  *includes 2017 dues          Additional $75 for Jeweled Fez   

FOR OFFICE ONLY
Payment date________________  Check #__________________  Amount ___________________
MC/Visa/Discover: ________________________________________ Exp Date_______________
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Know a Master Mason - Let's make him a Shriner

Mizpah Shrine Fall Ceremonial
November 5, 2016

Mizpah Shrine Fall Ceremonial
Fifty Year Honorees

Fall Ceremonial                                                                                   
November 27, 1965

Neil C Bear
Donald T Belbutoski
Ronald E Feller
Roger A Heintzelman
Douglas A Hoffer
Max E Hollenbaugh
Harry H Johnson
Jerry A Kreger 33
Kalleele W Kurtz
Frederick W Mc Krill
Gerald W Snider
Charles A Tipton
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Order forms can be turned in to any Divan Lady or to the Mizpah Shrine office.  
Thank you for your donation to the Mizpah Shrine Transportation Fund

I am moving onward to a new adventure but 
I am taking my friends with me  in my heart - 
so this is not goodbye....however I wanted an                               
opportunity to say THANK YOU!!!  Thank you 
for all the friendship I have found over the years 
working at the Mizpah Shrine, all the support 
I have received, all the kindness I have been 
given.  I am not leaving the Shriners - because so 
many of you are my family and I am very thank-
ful for all I have with my Masonic family.  I will        
continue to serve the Children as a Shriner Lady 
and as a Daughter of the Nile.  I look forward to 
seeing all my friends as the various functions and 
events as we continue to help make the dreams of 
the children come true.  Karen

One last message.....



15

Book ads are an important way for the clubs and units to make money and they really help us to raise money 
for the circus - so SELL SELL SELL!!!  Ads are due back by NOVEMBER!!!  This deadline is critical - so 
don’t be late!!  You can go to the Circus website for all the information you need - calendar, updates, contact 
information, etc.  Please use the staff login and use Mizpah to get into the Noble site. If you need posters or any 
other information Anita is at the Circus office so you can stop by 1015 Memorial Way or call her at 260-422-
7122.		
                                                                                                                                                                                        
Circus coupons will be mailed out around Thanksgiving - take a minute to send a check with your coupons. 
You could also pay for these and donate them to your county club - this would help send the school children 
to the Circus.  If you could see the faces of the children at the circus, you would know that your payment has 
made a great difference....and thank you!
                                                                                                                                                                                         
For those of you that will be working in the circus office this year bring in a Shrine friend .Show him the fun 
and fellowship we have as we work together for one goal.						    
                                                                                                                                                                            
Please be thinking circus and be thinking about who you can bring along to help us in the circus fair. That  part 
of the circus is very labor intense so the more people we have makes it less wearing on everyone and I know 
Dave will appreciate it .   								      
				                                                                                                                                                  
Steven R. Trump, Executive Circus Director 2017	

It is getting close to CIRCUS TIME again!!  Time to start planning for the most exciting 
time of the year - are you ready??  We really need your help and depend on all of the No-
bles and your ladies to show up and help out....we cannot do this without all of you.  I am 
always to pleased to see how many new faces come out to help and I know I can always 
depend on the “old-timers” to be there to help with whatever needs to be done.  There is 
always something for everyone - so your help is needed and appreciated!!    	
                                                                                                                                               

Circus

SERVING great MEMORIES                                
SINCE 1951

Goeglein’s Catering is honored to be                                                                      
the exclusive caterer at your
Imperial Room
At the Mizpah Shrine Center

Wedding Receptions                                                                                                      
Anniversaries                                                                                                

Corporate Functions                                                                                    
Retirement Parties                                                                                             

Graduations

260.749.5192
goegleins.com
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Kosciusko County Shrine Club                       
Turkey Shoot

Saturday October 15th                     
Sunday October 16   
10:00AM - 4:00PM

Win Maple Leaf Farm Ducks, Turkeys, 
Pork, Cash Shoots, Prizes, or Participate 
in Drawings including a 50/50, a Silent              

Auction with Outstanding Local Offerings,                                                        
and a Raffle for a Ruger 

10/22 (Indiana Bicentennial)                                                                            
or $500 cash held on Sunday October 16th                            

(Winner need not be present to win)

Bring the family, have fun, food and fellowship

Children 14 and under SHOOT FOR FREE
(.410ga only)–Children’s free shoots                                                                                   
are for a .410 Single Shot –                                                                              
All other shoots charged at the adult rate

Public Welcome                        
Food Available

Location: Beeson’s Gun Club
8994 West CR 25 South, EtnaGreen, IN  

(just off Crystal Lake Road)

PROCEEDS BENEFIT KOSCIUSKO COUNTY SHRINE CLUB
& ARE NOT TAX DEDUCTIBLE

Information:  574-269-9865 or 574-527-5351
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At the time of this writing the raffle is just over for 2016. It was a great day 
even though the rain tried to spoil the fun.
                                                                                                                                                      
 I would like to thank everyone who provided their support, willingness to 
assist with setup and teardown, attendance and most of all ticket sales.
                                                                                                                                                      
For the poor weather we experienced the turnout was tremendous and       
everyone seemed to be enjoying the day. 
                                                                                                                                                      
The committee will provide the Nobility with a full accounting of the day’s 
performance at the November Stated Meeting.
                                                                                                                                                      
Again, thank you to all who provided their time to make the 2016                
Sportsman’s Raffle a success. Next year’s Raffle date is planned for                       
September 9, 2017 so mark your calenders.
                                                                                                                                                      
Sincerely,
Steve Cowan and the Entire Raffle Committee

Sportsman’s Raffle
4th                  

Annual

Mizpah Fish Fry!
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5 Trips to Chicago                           
5 Patient 

Elkhart Co

Drivers:     
Jake & Terry Dermott                      
Wm & Wanda Roose

2 Trips to Chicago                                                                                 
2 Patient 

Grant/                   
Blackford

Drivers:     
Roger & Benita Beck                                            

Roy Eib                                       
Pat Leach                                   

John Silves

LaGrange/                        
Steuben

Jim Boss                          
Jeff Brill                            

Tom & Karen Culler                                                                   
Jim Keeslar                                              

Gary Soblotne                     
John Wilhelm                   
Paul Wilson

6 Trips to Chicago                           
7 Patient 

Drivers:     

7 Trips to Chicago                             
1 Trip to Lutheran  

10 Patient 

Noble Co

Drivers:     
   Roger Allen                     

Jim Boone                           
Terry Bradner                                                  

Richard Brunjes  
Bob Dumford                          

Lee Chrisman                       
Tom & Karen Culler                                      

John DeWilde                               
Bob Evers                                  

Hal Harting

Elkhart                                                  
Neil Pittenger - 574-215-2603                                            

Bill Roose - 574-361-7922

Grant/Blackford Co                
Roger Beck  - 765-674-5831                                           
John Silves  -  765-661-5011                          

Fort Wayne Area                              
Jerry Willman - 260-483-4226                     
Chuck Notter - 260-799-4168                                                                   

   LaGrange/Steuben                             
Don Shively - 260-833-4884                                         
Jim Boss  -  260-350-8302 

Chuck Miller  -  260-854-2964                                           
Noble Co                                   

Terry Bradner - 574-457-6441 

Mizpah Van Schedulers

The Nobles and their Ladies listed for the various areas drove 
Mizpah Shrine Vans transporting patients and their parents                      

to Chicago or Cincinnati

Fort Wayne
9 Trips to Chicago                                         

2 Trips to Cincinnati                  
17 Patients 
Drivers:     

Doug Brouwer                                                                
Gene Caryer  

John Coleman                       
Bob Crispen                          

Tom & Karen Culler                                                              
Jim Gentry                                                        

Ron Hall                                  
Dale McAlexander               

Kevin Myers                                                    
Barry Richards                              

Ellis Ryan                                     
Jerry Willman

Past Potentate Gary Soblotne presents Million 
Dollar Certificate to Mr. John Klopfenstein of 
John Klopfenstein Furniture and Floor Covering.                                                                                    
Mr. Klopfenstein recently donated 4 Lane                    
Comfort King recliners to our Chicago                               
Hospital for use in the Drivers Lounge. Present 
for the presentation was Noble Steve Noll who 
was instrumental in contacting Mr. Klopfenstein.
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Michael Coe 260-424-6260

PHILIP H. LARMORE
Attorney At Law

202 W. Berry St, Suite 330                            
Fort Wayne, IN 46802-2244                                                    

Phone: (260) 420-3461                   
Fax: (260) 420-4240

Email:                                       
larmorelawoffice@frontier.com

Krider’s Meat Processing

Slaughtering   
Processing

Smoking        
Retail

Bob Randy

735 W. Market Street            
Columbia City, IN 46725    

(260) 248-8315

Van Driver & Scheduler Appreciation Dinner

Wednesday October 19th                                                                  
Mizpah Shrine Center     6:30pm                             

Call the Mizpah Shrine office at 260-426-4543 for reservations by October 10th
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Ladies of the Household
It has been a wonderful summer!  We have had some 
fun - spent some amazing time together and made 
many great memories.  Thank you to all of you that 
came along for the fun!  Whether you participated 
in an event, sent along a treat, mailed in a donation,                                   
or just thought good thoughts for us to have the                  
wonderful weather we enjoyed...thank you!  We all 
work together in whatever way we can to make our 
organization a fun place for all of us.  
                                                                                                                                                      
Now that summer is coming to an end, we are looking 
forward to another season of activities and new things 
for us to do.  We begin right away in September with 
our first meeting of the fall on Wednesday, September 
14th.  Ladies - we are back!  Stated sessions are the 
second Wednesday of the month and begin at 7pm 
in the Shrine Center.  If you would like to join us 
for dinner before the meeting, we meet in Mildred's 
Lounge at 5pm (or as soon as you can come after 
work, etc)  Meetings start promptly at 7pm - so please 
plan accordingly when you come for dinner.  
                                                                                                                                                      
The Sportsman Raffle was a great success with our ice 
cream sales!! Thank you to everyone who stepped up 
(again!) to do their part for Teti Sheri.  Thanks to PQ 
Judy Klemm as the Chairman of this successful event.  
I think everyone had a wonderful time and some good 
ice cream! We also had a great success with the beef 
stick sales - JPQ Deb Boylan gets a thank-you for                        
taking charge of getting additional funds for our 
Temple by selling these treats at the Raffle.  Another 
way of everyone pitching in to do their part!
                                                                                                                                                      
At our October meeting, we will be honoring our 
Supreme Appointees with our traditional banquet                 
before the stated session.  Dinner will be in the       
Imperial Room beginning at 5pm.  Please RSVP to 
me by September 30th is you plan to attend so we 
have a dinner count.  We will also be celebrating our 
Founders Day during that  meeting, so plan to attend 
the stated session - it will be a fun and interesting 
evening.  The dinner and Stated Session is Wednesday 
October 12th. 
                                                                                                                                                      
We will be having a Nile Pancake Breakfast on                                                                             
Saturday October 15th at the Leo Masonic Lodge 
- from 8am - 11am.  If you have not tried Jerry 
Willman's Apple Walnut pancakes, you are in 
for a TREAT!!  Invite your friends and family                                        
for a great breakfast for a good cause!  Proceeds                             
for the Teti Sheri Daughters of the Nile.                                                         

There will be another BINGO party in November....we 
have been having a great time playing Bingo!  Come 
along and join us!  We have been getting more and 
more people each time we get together...it is a great  
party with food, fun, and friends.  Lots of prizes and 
laughs along the way - join us for Bingo! Thursday 
November 17th - hope to see all of you there!!
                                                                                                                                                      
Looking forward to December, PQ Karen Rothgeb is 
organizing a Cookie Walk to take place on Saturday 
December 10th.  Outside groups will be able to "rent"    
a table to sell their crafts or baked goods.  Our own  
Teti Sheri ladies will be asked to bake cookies to have 
for sale for the "walkers".  We will provide bags for 
the customers to buy and they can fill the bags with a 
variety of Christmas cookies.  As they go walk around 
with their treats, they will get to shop the other tables.  
What a fun way for everyone to get in the Christmas 
spirit and make some extra money for their various 
groups.  Contact Karen Rothgeb for more information 
to get involved!
                                                                                                                                                      
I would like to thank everyone that has been a part of 
making this year so much fun...we are only half-way 
through and it has been such a joy to work with so 
many incredible woman.  Every time I ask for help, I 
find friends that are willing to pitch in and join me on 
this journey.  This has been such a learning experience 
and an incredibly fun adventure.  I look forward to the 
remainder of the year and hope all of you are having as 
much fun as I am.  
                                                                                                                                                      
One final reminder - MEMBERSHIP is an important                                                                                         
part of our obligation....we need to build our numbers                                                                                      
if we want to keep growing.  Have you told anyone                                                                                    
about the Daughters of the Nile lately?  Have you                                                                               
asked anyone to join us?  We are looking for new                                                                      
members and want to make new friends.  If you need                                                                        
a petition, just ask!  We would like to have another                                                               
Installation in November - the sooner they join, 
the sooner they can be part of the fun with us.                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                      
Life is not about weathering the storm, it is about  
learning to dance in the rain..
                                                                                                  
Nile Love and Cleo Hugs
Karen Kippert, Queen 2016

Daughters of the Nile
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Indiana - Purdue                               
Bus Trip                                 

November 26th                      
Contact The                               

Fort Wayne Valley                                   
Scottish Rite                         

(260) 423-2593                     
for information                                

and tickets!                           
Space is limited -                     

get your tickets now!

October 28th                                      
Mizpah Fish & Tenderloin Fry

Macaroni Salad                              
Baked Beans                                                

Rolls                                                   
Desserts

5 - 8pm                                                                                                                                               
                                                                      
$9.00  Adults                                                                     
$4.50 Kids                                                                                                                                             
        (12 and under)            

Carry Out available                                     
Invite your Friends and Family!!

Daughters of the Nile

Saturday, October 15th                                                           
8am - 11am                                                   

Leo Masonic Lodge, Leo, IN                                                   
$5.00 donation                                              
All you can eat                                               

Pancakes, sausage, coffee and juice.                                           
All are Welcome!                                            
Proceeds benefit                                                         

Teti Sheri  Temple No 60                                                       
Daughters of the Nile
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Kurt Begue
260-466-6883

keluv1992@aol.com

Services For Coin Collecting

Buy . Sell . Trade

EARTH MOVING - EXCAVATING - ENVIRONMENTAL                                                                        
QUALIFIED M B E                                                                                                                

COMPLETE SITE DEVELOPMENT

Fox Contractors Corp                          
5430 W. Ferguson Road                                                                  

Fort Wayne, Indiana  46809-9612

Dallas D. Day                                                                               
dday@foxcontractors.com

Fort Wayne  (260) 747-7461                                     	
              Cell  (260) 410-7560                                                                                                                                         
               Fax  (260) 747-7717                                                                                                                                         
             Indy  (317) 769-6291

24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE

9410 Airport Dr, Fort 
Wayne, IN 46809                                                     

Phone:   260-744-4345

Ed Neufer REALTOR®

Specializing in
Villas and Condos

Downsizing?
260-740-1248

COMMERCIAL            
WAREHOUSE & 
CARTAGE, INC
Gregg Parrish, President

Phone: (260) 426-7825

3402 Meyer Road                     
Fort Wayne, IN

AALifts
Alternative Accessibility LIfts

For Life’s Ups and Downs

Steve Cowan
Managing Partner

4830 Jean Drive ° Fort Wayne, IN 46825                          
Tel: 260-482-5555 ° Fax: 260-482-5785                           

email: aes12@earthlink.net 
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November

Horse Patrol

Chanters

Chanters                  
Directors Staff   

Chanters                
Mizpah Vettes     
Yoshi

APC                 
Car Club   
Chanters                 

Class Directors  
Mizmur SC          

Calliopers         
Clowns                    
Khyber Gun

Bagpipers

Bagpipers                        
Flying Shriners              
Kosciusko SC  
LaGrange SC  
Randolph SC

Bagpipers         
Hospital Unit  
Jay Co SC      
Pokagon SC

Bagpipers         
Eel River SC                     
Hapzim                
Media Unit

Bagpipers         
Wabash SC

                      
LOH

               
Elkhart SC

               
Blackford SC   

Divan Mtg 6pm 
Ladies Mtg

Radio Unit 

Shrine Stated           
Session 

Dinner 6:15pm 
LOH serve                
Mtg 7pm

Nile 7pm

Chanters                  

Fish Fry                
5-8pm

Screening Clinic 
1-3pm

Hillbillys

Nile Pancake 
Breakfast 
8-11am

Sweetest Dance 
@ Auer Barn

Van Driver            
Apprec Dinner

Chanters                  
Directors Staff   

Chanters                
Mizpah Vettes     
Yoshi

APC                 
Car Club   
Chanters                 

Class Directors  
Mizmur SC          

Calliopers         
Clowns                    
Khyber Gun

Bagpipers

Bagpipers                        
Flying Shriners              
Kosciusko SC  
LaGrange SC  
Randolph SC

Bagpipers         
Hospital Unit  
Jay Co SC      
Pokagon SC

Bagpipers         
Eel River SC                     
Hapzim                
Media Unit

Bagpipers         
Wabash SC

               
Elkhart SCRadio Unit 

Chanters                  

Nile 7pm

Shrine Mtg
Dinner 6:15pm 
Horse Patrol srv  

Honor Guard                
Mtg 7pm

Horse Patrol

                      
LOH Hillbillys

Van Scheduler 
Mtg 6:30pm

Trustee/Finance 
Mtg 6:30pm

Fish Fry                
5-8pm

FALL                   
CEREMONIAL

Scottish Rite 
Convocation

Divan Mtg 6pm 
Ladies Mtg

Divan Mtg 6pm 
Ladies Mtg
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Congratulations to our 
Shriner of the Month!

Sean Dold, Shriner of the Month                                
August, 2016


